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Date: 15t January 2025
RE: Public Holiday (Australia Day) - Monday 27t January 2025

Please be advised Monday 27t January 2025 is a Public Holiday for Australia Day.

AAT Receival & Delivery and Operations will be closed on this day and will reopen from
0600hrs Tuesday 28t January 2025.

Closed: Mon 27 January 2025 0600-1400hrs (R&D Closed)
Reopen: Tues 28 January 2025 0600-1400hrs (Normal Operations)

It would be appreciated if you communicate and distribute this to your staff and
customers.

Regards
Nicole Garlick

Landside Superintendent

aaterminals.com.au



